
F.CA No. 2013-01
Date: 8.Jan.2013
Subject: 2012 International Fashion Art Biennale in Seoul, Korea
From: The Korea Fashion & Culture Association
To: Sissy Pink

Dear Sissy Pink,

We are honored to have you as an international artist to the 2012 International Fashion 
art Biennale in Seoul, Korea.
Your  outstanding  art  work  greatly  contributed  to  the  success  of  the  International 
Fashion Art Biennale.
We will make every effort to invite you best possible terms next time as an international 
artist.

We are sending some pictures related to the Biennale.

Happy New Year~!!

Sincerely yours,

Hea Yeon Kim
President
The Korea Fashion & Culture Association

Tel. 82-2-518-9117  
Fax. 82-2-518-9118
Email: fashionca@hanmail.net
www.fashionca.co.kr


